From: Penny de Valk | NN

Sent: 25 June 2023 13:30
To: Planning Planning
Subject: The Planning Application humbers are 2023/2237/P and 2023/1604/A.

| have only just heard from a neighbour that a license has been requested for staging and shows to be put on in St
Giles square where | live for three months form next month !

My balcony and lounge and study (I work from home) are right over the area and no one has consulted me about
this. There is no notice downstairs either. | can’t get onto your portal so | hope you will accept this as a formal
complaint about the process where we as neighbours were not consulted and most specifically | object to ANY
staging or performances being held in St Giles square where | live and work. It makes the latter impossible and
completely contravenes my right to the quiet enjoyment of my living area and balcony.

Regards

Flat 5 Centrepoint house
Wc2h 8LW

Penny de Valk



